
Departmental Newsletter 

Retirement Announcement 

Dear colleagues and students, 

We are both pleased and saddened to announce the retirement of Professor John Doe, who has 

dedicated over 30 years to our department. His contributions to the field of Biochemistry and the 

countless students he has mentored will leave a lasting legacy. 

Join us for a retirement celebration on Friday, May 5, 2023, at 3 PM in the Main Auditorium, 

where we will honor his achievements and bid him farewell. 

We wish Professor Doe all the best in his next chapter! 

Sincerely, 

The Department of Biological Sciences 


